
        

 

 

 

November 13, 2024 

 

Dear Allion Families, 

The holiday season is almost here and as in past years, Allion will be having its Annual Holiday Gift Card 

Campaign.  

We will be collecting monetary donations to purchase grocery store gift cards.  All proceeds will help 

support 13 Allion families.  Opportunities to contribute will be through a Dress Down Day on November 

29th and $15 haircuts offered on December 3rd.  Please note, there will be a limited number of spots for 

haircuts so return your permission slip as soon as possible.  The deadline is November 27th.  A huge thank 

you to Anna Lisa Ceramella, our volunteer barber, for her time. 

Larger donations should be sent to the attention of Anna Giammario or Dorothy Dixon.   Should you prefer 

to use a debit or credit card, please see Ms. Dorothy at the main office. 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity.    

Sincerely,  

Josie D’Adamo, Proud Principal of Allion 

Anna Giammario, Social Work Technician          

                                                

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Haircuts for Holiday Baskets 

Tuesday, December 3rd, 2024 

 

Child’s Name:  ______________________________                      Homeroom:  ________ 

  I give consent for my child’s hair to be cut, and I have enclosed the $15 donation.  I understand that   

spots are limited. 

 

___________________________________                  _________________________________________ 

                Parent’s Name                                                                      Parent’s Signature 

DEADLINE WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27th 




